
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 83rd edition of Speedway Australia’s Speed eNews. 

This weekly communication serves to keep clubs and organisations up to date on current events, 

handy tips to improve competition and safety, as well as any changes that may be taking place 

within the sport. 

Please make sure that if you are the contact receiving this information for your organisation that you 

pass the information on to the rest of your committee as to keep them in the loop. You are also 

encouraged to distribute this newsletter to your members. Feel free to get in touch if you have any 

questions or require a copy of one of the previous editions. 
 

NEW LICENCING SYSTEM LAUNCHES OCTOBER 21 

We mentioned our new electronic licensing system in the very first issue of eNews back in March 2018, 

and the time has finally arrived to begin the rollout of this long-awaited Speedway Australia initiative.  

Next Monday October 21 the licensing system will 

be out of action for a couple of hours while the 

changes are made. These include: - 

• All licences being available on the 

Speedway Australia App. This will be the 

preferred method of licence verification, 

with the existing licence cards as a 

backup.  

• Clubs approving applications before a 

licence is issued.   

• Officials licences moving to $25 across 

the board. This includes Stewards, 

Scrutineers and all other track and 

divisional support people currently 

paying $140 a year - such as pit marshalls, 

canteen staff, lapscorers etc.  

We are aware this is one of the biggest changes in the history of Speedway Australia, so are gearing 

up to provide the additional support and guidance necessary in any period of major change. The 

final touches are being applied to a number of information videos, which will highlight the major 

changes and what you need to do depending on your role in the sport. We’ll promote these widely 

from next week, but in the meantime three are available by clicking the images below. They include 

how to download the app, information for all licence holders and specific news for Officials.  

 

 

https://youtu.be/tN0zfJeDkRM
https://youtu.be/QGYa9Y3DLkQ
https://youtu.be/C9oWHb_BQog
https://youtu.be/C9oWHb_BQog
https://youtu.be/QGYa9Y3DLkQ
https://youtu.be/tN0zfJeDkRM


 

As we’ve mentioned, the printing and posting of licence cards will continue until we are 100% happy 

with the rollout.  

This launch is the first phase of a number of initiatives that we intend to make. Still in the planning and 

delivery pipeline are integrating Racing Official cards into the system, making the QR Code 

functional for at-track services such as signing in and completing the waiver, electronic one-day pit 

licences, electronic infringement notices, and a host of other upgrades.  

 

OPEN WHEEL MEETING SHOWCASES SYDNEY FACILITIES 

In eNews #76 we advertised that the 

complimentary meeting room facilities at 

the Speedway Australia Sydney Office 

were available to any speedway groups 

wishing to utilise them.  

The Compact Speedcar and Lightning 

Sprint communities were the first to take 

advantage of the offer, meeting on 

Bathurst weekend to identify areas of 

common ground for the seven groups that 

race these classes and their variants on the 

eastern seaboard. Both Compact 

Speedcars and Lightning Sprints are 

seeking to attain the coveted national status that Speedway Australia offers when a division reaches 

10 cars in four states and territories.  

Any other clubs, divisions or tracks are welcome to get in touch with us if they wishing to utilise the 

facilities at the NSW Sports House, where Speedway Australia has its Sydney base. 

 

SPEEDWAY AUSTRALIA CONTACTS   

Please see below for the relevant contacts for all your Speedway Australia requirements. 
 

General Enquiries 08 8139 0777       or   admin@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Tim Savell  General Manager   tim@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

James Hadley  Youth Development Officer  james@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Liz Weaver  Track & Safety Dev. Officer  liz@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Adam Brook  Sport Development Officer  adam@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Ross Kirby  Sport Development Officer  ross@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Kirsten Knox  Licensing & Operations Admin. kirsten@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Robin Pearce  Accounts    accounts@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Angela Warren Office Administrator   angela@speedwayaustralia.net.au 
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